
 

 

             
 
 
 
 
 
September 29, 2021 
  
Los Angeles City Council Redistricting Commission 2021 
Los Angeles City Hall 
200 North Spring Street, Room 275 
Los Angeles CA 90012 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
 
The Valley Village Residents Association  (VVRA) would like to convey our support for Draft Map K2, 
District A. 
 
We believe that this map best groups us with neighbors who we rely on as strong community partners.   
VVRA has worked with our neighbors to improve the quality of life and to advocate for the causes that are 
unique to our corner of the Valley.  This work includes the Orange Line, Burbank Airport, community 
beautification projects and homeless outreach, to name a few. Additionally, VVRA and NCVV have been 
working tirelessly on the LA City Planning Community Plan Update.  This update is premised not just on the 
community itself but also the community’s relationship to its neighbors.  We share open space, shopping, 
transportation and so many other important resources – for this reasons we endorse Draft Map K2, District A.  
 
Best, 
 

 
 
Beth Fulton 
President 


